
Monday, September 11th  
 
There will be a Science Olympiad meeting on Monday, Sept. 11, after school until 4:30 in room 
808.  If you were not able to make it to Thursday's meeting, this is your chance to pick up 
information. 
 

Attention 6th, 7th, and 8th Graders:  The call-out meeting for YEARBOOK  (not Video 
Yearbook), is Thursday, September 14 at 8:00 in Mrs. Nelson's room (806).  It's Clark's ten year 
anniversary, and our 10 picture on the football field last week is our 2018 Yearbook cover---but that's 
just the start.  Be there on Thursday if you want to be part of this year's Ten-Tastic Yearbook!! 
 

The countdown is down to 1 day . Middle School and High School Tennis  Coach Joe is having his first 
day of 6 days of tennis camp on September 12 at the Lake Central Tennis Courts from 5:15-6:45.  To reserve 
one of the last spots, forms are available at the front desk. 
 
Attention anyone interested in playing chess or learning how to play chess: The first Chess 
Club meeting of the school year will take place Wednesday morning, September 13th in 
room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.   
 

Swing choir  auditions will be held next week Wednesday (Sept. 13) and Friday (Sept. 15) before 
school at 7:30am in the choir room.  Swing choir is available for any 6th-8th grade student interested in singing 
and dancing at our choir concerts.  No preparation is needed for the audition, but students MUST attend BOTH 
audition dates in order to be considered for the group.  Previous singing and dancing experience is beneficial, 
but not required.  Please see Mrs. Arroyo if you have any questions. 
 

Attention all 5th grade students - 5th grade choir  will be having a call-out meeting on Monday, 
September 18th after school until 5pm.  Any 5th graders interested in singing and performing are encouraged 
to attend.  No audition is necessary!  Grab a friend and meet us in room #307 to find out more information!  If 
you cannot attend the meeting, please see Mrs. Arroyo for more details. 
 

This Saturday is the Town of St. John Pet Parade  .  Sign up your pet and join the fun, 
everyone is invited.  Paws for a Cause members will be there also. Info for registration is in the office. All 
proceeds benefit Match, the K-9 dog and St. John Animal Control. 
 


